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 OUR TRIP 

 

 Shirley and I will be leaving early morning of April 3rd for a jour-
ney that will take us from San Francisco through Taiwan to the 
Philippines.  There we will be taking part in Philippine Interna-
tional Bible Institute graduations in Batangas and Olongapo.  
Shirley will also teach the ladies Bible class teachers in Angeles 
City.  A review of school policies will be discussed with all four 
of the Philippine schools.  Further relationships will be built with 
all of the schools and acquaintances will be renewed. 
      
From the Philippines we will go to Thailand to attend a camp that 
draws hundreds of Christians from all over the country.  We will 
be able to spend time with Patinya Thitathan who is the director 
of our associate school, Bangkok Servant Leadership, in Bang-
kok. 
      
From our stay in Thailand we will go to Phnom Penh, Cambodia 
for four weeks of teaching in the Cambodia Bible Institute.  I will 
be teaching a course on “The church in the book of Acts”.  
Shirley will be teaching in the World English Institute run from 
the PIP house.  All of these possibilities are thrilling to us as well 
as the many trips we will make into the country to see the people 
and visit the good works of missionaries and students from the 
school. 

Other News 

 

This past weekend I met with Dwight 

Whitsett in Granbury, Texas to discuss 

our work together in the South Pacific 

and Asia.  Dwight is a delightful person 

and will be great to work with.  Look 

for more news to come about the work 

“down under”. 

 

We are on schedule to begin classes at 

Bidar Bible College in India on May 

the 1st.  Dean Patterson Reuben is busy 

with a team of six translators getting all 

the materials together.  Pray for these 

fine men and the students in India that 

will be taught. 

 

SIBI—Singapore is on the verge of 

getting government approval to offer 

student visas to others from all over 

Asia. 

 

So far we have confirmation of 26 

graduates coming from classes early in 

2010.  These are the results from only 

four reporting schools. 
How can you help? 

 

 We still lack $800 for the funds making up this upcoming trip 

 We need to raise $700 for translation costs in India 

 Starting May we need as many $50 a month commitments for scholarship 

of beginning Indian students in Bidar 

 If you have laptop computers or multi-media projectors to donate, we can 

use them in the Philippines. 

 ANY FUNDS THAT YOU CAN MAKE AVAILABLE CAN BE SENT 

THROUGH THE HAM LANE CHURCH IN LODI.  THEIR AD-

DRESS APPEARS ABOVE 


